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Fieldwork on Tekakwitha Island to 
Support Recreation Bay Remediation 

 
(Kahnawà:ke – 28, Kentenhkó:wa/November 2018) The Kahnawà:ke 
Environment Protection Office (KEPO) will be undertaking fieldwork on 
Tekakwitha Island on Thursday, November 29th to support efforts to 
remediate the Recreation Bay. 
 
Fieldwork will be carried out with the assistance of AECOM, a hired 
consultant. Work will consist of surveying and may require the use of a 
backhoe to confirm the elevation of the bedrock in select locations. All 
excavations will be restored. 
 
For more information on this or the Recreation Bay restoration project in 
general, please contact Patrick Ragaz at the Kahnawà:ke Environment 
Protection Office at 450-635-0600 or email 
environment.protection@mck.ca. 

Onkwe’tà:ke Iakotokénhstha 

 PUBLIC SERVICE 
ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

 

mailto:wenetiio.diabo@mck.ca
mailto:environment.protection@mck.ca

